
Dear Colleagues:       
  

In this month’s issue of the Earth and Planetary Surface Processes (EPSP) newsletter: 
  

1. Attend the Awards Ceremony/Sharp Lecture at the 2016 Fall Meeting 

2. Don’t forget to contribute to EPSP! 
3. 4th Annual Young Geomorphologists Night on Wednesday, 14 December at the 2016 AGU 

Fall Meeting 

  

Best regards, 
  

Jim Pizzuto 

President, Earth and Planetary Surface Processes Focus Group, AGU 

 
  

Attend the Awards Ceremony/Sharp Lecture at the 2016 Fall Meeting, Thursday, 15 
December, 4:00pm-6:00pm and the EPSP FG Reception 6:30pm-8:00pm 
  

Help recognize Chris Paola (winner of the 2016 G.K. Gilbert Award in Surface Processes) and Alison 
Duvall (winner of the 2016 Leopold Award).  Immediately following the award ceremony, Dr. Duvall 

will present 2016 Sharp Lecture, one of the highlights of our Fall Meeting Program. The EPSP FG 
Reception will be held from 6:30-8:00 in the San Francisco Marriott Marquis Foothill C (formerly the 
Club Room). 

 
  

Don’t Forget to Contribute to EPSP! 
  

At the risk of sounding like the proverbial broken record…..Our programs rely on your support, most 
of which goes to our student members.  If we contribute enough, AGU will match your gift.  Even 
small amounts can be very helpful! 

 
  

4th Annual Young Geomorphologists Night on Wednesday, 14 December at the 2016 Fall 

Meeting (from the EPSP FG Student Committee) 
  

With the financial support of the EPSP FG, we will be hosting a Young Geomorphologists Night 
during the AGU Fall Meeting again this year in order to promote friendships and discussions among 
the newer members of our community. We are hoping that this will be an informal and fun way to 
discuss our current research, funding opportunities, the hunt for graduate programs and post-docs, 
and so on....over a beer. 
  

The details are as follows: 
  

Who: undergraduates, graduates and post-docs who love geomorphology/earth 
and planetary surface processes! 
  

What: a night to promote discussions and friendships among young geomorphologists. 
  



Where: Southern Pacific Brewing (www.southernpacificbrewing.com) located on 620 Treat Ave., 
San Francisco, 94110 (Mission district). 
  

When: Wednesday, 14 December at 7:00 pm. 
  

Why: free beer and awesome people. 
  

Please circulate this email to anyone you think would be interested in attending! Since 
Southern Pacific Brewing is located in the Mission district of San Francisco we will be leading a group 
leaving from the NE corner of Moscone West (meet inside the building) at 6:15 pm. Also, you need a 
valid US license or your passport - drivers licenses from other countries were not accepted last 
year. And if you have any questions, feel free to email us.  We hope to see you there! 
  

On behalf of the EPSP student committee: 
Lindsay Barbieri 
Alexander Bryk 

Rebecca Caldwell 
Jon Czuba 
Kieran Dunne 
Amir Erfanian 

AGU galvanizes a community of Earth and space scientists that collaboratively advances and 
communicates science and its power to ensure a sustainable future. 

 

http://send.agu.org/link.cfm?r=RFMvOW3KQKQ4ds9tH-NN3A~~&pe=P6lc6835ajW0a7Ocb54krPDFDsRA0gEyBxYFBJlGnVriZgMDeGOcPTN6C1pCRyFrRP3YjHjIE7kwjMQ6IOBoqA~~

